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Top DEP Stories 
 
Butler Eagle: DEP issues code orange air quality action day Thursday 
https://www.butlereagle.com/20240620/dep-issues-code-orange-air-quality-action-day-thursday/ 
 
Butler Eagle: Pennsylvania declares 2nd straight air quality orange day for ozone 
https://www.butlereagle.com/20240621/pennsylvania-declares-2nd-straight-air-quality-orange-day-for-
ozone/ 
 
Indiana Gazette: Friday to offer another Code Orange action day plus unstable weather 
https://www.indianagazette.com/news/friday-to-offer-another-code-orange-action-day-plus-unstable-
weather/article_36d8aaa0-2f53-11ef-9360-7b086231cf19.html 
 
WPXI: Code Orange Air Quality Action Day declared 
https://www.wpxi.com/news/local/code-orange-air-quality-action-day-
declared/PGC4F2UZRNDUDEC2NYQXGXFOAU/  
 
WVIA: North Centre Township faces forever chemicals contamination 
https://www.wvia.org/news/local/2024-06-18/north-centre-township-faces-forever-chemicals-
contamination  
 
 
Mentions 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Not only will it remain stiflingly hot, but also ‘abnormally dry’ with little relief in 
sight 
https://www.inquirer.com/weather/philadelphia-abnormally-dry-weather-heat-20240620.html 
 
Standard Speaker: Mountaintop Sanitary Authority proposes agreement with residents over mandate to 
pay to replace sewer 
https://www.standardspeaker.com/news/mountain-top-sanitary-authority-proposes-agreement-with-
residents-over-mandate-to-pay-to-replace-sewer/article_c30aee8c-77b0-577a-b5e9-0785ecbf5613.html 
 
Latrobe Bulletin: MABD raises multiple fees at latest meeting  
https://www.latrobebulletinnews.com/news/local/mabd-raises-multiple-fees-at-latest-
meeting/article_6d4e757a-2f34-11ef-a1a4-77d76c533fcb.html  
 
Tribune-Review: Jeannette flood control project set to begin after years of delays 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/jeannette-flood-project-set-to-begin-after-years-of-delays/ 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Mid State Trail Association, Susquehanna Chapter of Trout Unlimited 
challenge pipeline plan in northwestern Lycoming County 
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https://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2024/06/mid-state-trail-association-susquehanna-
chapter-of-trout-unlimited-challenge-pipeline-plan-in-northwestern-lycoming-county/ 
 
PennLive: Two groups unhappy with proposed route of natural gas pipeline in northcentral Pa. 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2024/06/two-groups-unhappy-with-proposed-route-of-natural-gas-
pipeline-in-northcentral-pa.html 
 
Lock Haven Express: City council provides updates, addresses Castanea water issues 
https://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2024/06/city-council-provides-updates-addresses-
castanea-water-issues-airport-fencing/ 
 
Lock Haven Express: Bellefonte Boro gives several infrastructure updates 
https://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2024/06/bellefonte-boro-gives-several-infrastructure-
updates/  
 
Shamokin News-Item: DEP still getting zero carbon monoxide readings near coal bank fire 
https://www.newsitem.com/news/dep-still-getting-zero-carbon-monoxide-readings-near-coal-bank-
fire/article_2d114932-2e8b-11ef-aa49-c79681e1c2fa.html  
 
Chesapeake Bay Journal: Push to save native trout in PA hampered by stream study backlog 
https://www.bayjournal.com/news/fisheries/push-to-save-native-trout-in-pennsylvania-hampered-by-
stream-study-backlog/article_aa17a454-2e71-11ef-9838-27dad51770d9.html  
 
 
PES Refinery 
 
WHYY: ‘This is how I’m gonna die’: Former employees remember the PES refinery explosion, 5 years 
later 
https://whyy.org/articles/pes-refinery-explosion-five-years-former-employees/ 
 
 
Air 
 
Lancaster Online: Air quality alert issued for Lancaster County amid heat wave 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/air-quality-alert-issued-for-lancaster-county-amid-heat-
wave/article_2719f9c0-2fd0-11ef-8f4b-43100331af14.html 
 
FOX43: Code Orange alert issued across multiple central Pa. counties on Friday, June 21 
https://www.fox43.com/article/weather/dep-code-orange-alert-ozone-friday-june-21/521-aa7c9c75-
5bb8-4e58-89e2-39c082f1f997 
 
 
Climate Change 
 
Lancaster Farming: Adjusting Cover Crop Strategies to Adapt to Warming Climate 
https://www.lancasterfarming.com/farming-news/field-crops/adjusting-cover-crop-strategies-to-adapt-
to-warming-climate/article_1cb64134-2e39-11ef-90a0-2754e6cd8be3.html 
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Bedford Gazette: My take on global warming 
https://www.bedfordgazette.com/news/my-take-on-global-warming/article_6b610a12-2cc2-11ef-8b06-
ef3978a3754b.html 
 
WESA: From France to Pittsburgh, city sustainability leader Flore Marion on climate change preparations 
https://www.wesa.fm/environment-energy/2024-06-21/pittsburgh-sustainability-flore-marion-climate  
 
Tube City Almanac: Scientist: Heat Waves in Pa. Getting Hotter, Longer 
http://almanac.tubecityonline.com/almanac/?e=3472 
 
The Guardian: Youth activists win ‘unprecedented’ climate settlement in Hawaii 
https://www.theguardian.com/us-news/article/2024/jun/20/hawaii-youth-climate-activists-win 
 
Post-Gazette: Global warming brings earlier blooms and bigger bugs to Pittsburgh gardens 
https://www.post-gazette.com/life/garden/2024/06/21/global-warming-garden-zones-western-pa-
early-blooms/stories/202406210010 
 
 
Conservation and Recreation 
 
Bradford Era: DCNR shows improvements at Leonard Harrison State Park 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/dcnr-shows-improvements-at-leonard-harrison-state-
park/article_476ce2b2-2f5f-11ef-89ed-e34836f53128.html 
 
Daily Local: Paddlers partake in 26th annual Schuylkill River Sojourn 
https://www.dailylocal.com/2024/06/21/paddlers-partake-in-26th-annual-schuylkill-river-sojourn/ 
 
Reading Eagle: Paddlers partake in 26th annual Schuylkill River Sojourn 
https://www.readingeagle.com/2024/06/21/paddlers-partake-in-26th-annual-schuylkill-river-sojourn/ 
 
abc27: Trails around Lake Williams Dam now reopened in York Co. 
https://www.abc27.com/local-news/trails-around-lake-williams-dam-now-reopened-in-york-co/ 
 
WPXI: Pennsylvania lawmakers working to require new safety features on boat docks 
https://www.wpxi.com/news/local/pennsylvania-lawmakers-working-require-new-safety-features-boat-
docks/JOGLPDV77ZBZVA52JTYWXEAWTI/   
 
Next Pittsburgh: Scenic Pittsburgh opens city’s newest greenspace in the Hill District 
https://nextpittsburgh.com/environment/scenic-pittsburgh-opens-citys-newest-greenspace-in-the-hill-
district/  
 
Post-Gazette: Fishing Report: For many anglers it was too hot to fish, but evenings and nights were 
productive 
https://www.post-gazette.com/life/outdoors/2024/06/21/fishing-pennsylvania-pittsburgh-lake-erie-
muskellunge-muskie-bass-walleye/stories/202406210062 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Pump track design firm likely to be hired for Shaw Place Park project 
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https://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2024/06/pump-track-design-firm-likely-to-be-hired-for-
shaw-place-park-project/ 
 
Gant News: Volunteers Needed to Count Pennsylvania’s Birds 
https://gantnews.com/2024/06/21/volunteers-needed-to-count-pennsylvanias-birds/  
 
 
Energy 
 
New Castle New: Neshannock denies solar curative amendment 
https://www.ncnewsonline.com/news/local_news/neshannock-denies-solar-curative-
amendment/article_376c22a8-2f0d-11ef-81ab-cb0584c53399.html 
 
WTAE: Duquesne Light expects power restoration to be completed by Friday night 
https://www.wtae.com/article/duquesne-light-power-restoration-timeline/61193485 
 
WPXI: Channel 11 sits down with Duquesne Light CEO after storms knock out power for days during 
heat-wave 
https://www.wpxi.com/news/local/channel-11-sits-down-with-duquesne-light-ceo-after-storms-knock-
out-power-days-during-heat-wave/PKERLXFFH5H7BPWR3ZUK7QRNKU/  
 
Tribune-Democrat: Solar ordinances, regulations vary across Pennsylvania 
https://www.tribdem.com/features/solar-ordinances-regulations-vary-across-
pennsylvania/article_8300e0df-4c37-51f2-85a1-906aa604d9e9.html 
 
Tribune-Democrat: Energy-generating upgrade: Twin Ridges project to boost existing windmill farm, add 
jobs 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/business/energy-generating-upgrade-twin-ridges-project-to-boost-
existing-windmill-farm-add-jobs/article_1e12db28-2f29-11ef-a26c-4bebf14f89d6.html 
 
Reuters: Fossil fuel use, emissions hit records in 2023, report says 
https://www.reuters.com/business/environment/fossil-fuel-use-emissions-hit-records-2023-report-
says-2024-06-19/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Letter to the editor: Solar panels a good option for Hempfield school roof 
https://triblive.com/opinion/letter-to-the-editor-solar-panels-a-good-option-for-hempfield-school-roof/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Key EV battery material can come from a surprising source: Methane 
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/tech-news/2024/06/20/ev-battery-methane-molten-
industries-lithium/stories/202406210016 
 
Post-Gazette: Transition to electric vehicles highlighted and promoted at Pittsburgh event 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/environment/2024/06/20/electric-vehicles-pittsburgh-allegheny-
county/stories/202406200109 
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Environmental Cleanup and Brownfields 
 
Lock Haven Express: Wawa development update 
https://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2024/06/wawa-development-update/   
 
 
Mining 
 
WESA: Federal funding targets Pennsylvania's abandoned coal mines and economic development 
https://www.wesa.fm/environment-energy/2024-06-21/pa-abandoned-mine-funding  
 
Tribune-Review: Chalfant Run remediation set as transformation of former Churchill Country Club 
continues 
https://triblive.com/local/penn-hills/chalfant-run-remediation-set-as-transformation-of-former-
churchill-country-club-continues/ 
  
Herald-Standard: DRYerson Festival honors ‘local treasure’ and ‘important wins’ 
https://www.heraldstandard.com/local-news/2024/jun/20/festival-honors-local-treasure-and-
important-wins/ 
 
 
Oil and Gas 
 
Bradford Era: After record year in '22, natural gas impact fee comes in lower for '23 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/after-record-year-in-22-natural-gas-impact-fee-comes-in-lower-
for-23/article_e99023c2-2f34-11ef-8e66-d7b27fc25b12.html 
 
WPXI: Some Cecil Township neighbors worried about fracking coming to the area 
https://www.wpxi.com/news/local/some-cecil-township-neighbors-worried-about-fracking-coming-
area/A3R6KEIE3RFOTHGZ46DHTZTWMU/  
 
Observer-Reporter: Natural gas rules the roost 
https://www.observer-reporter.com/opinion/letters/2024/jun/19/natural-gas-rules-the-roost/  
 
Herald-Standard: Marcellus Shale impact fee funds plummet due to low natural gas prices 
https://www.heraldstandard.com/local-news/2024/jun/21/marcellus-shale-impact-fee-funds-plummet-
due-to-low-natural-gas-prices/ 
 
Tribune-Review: North Huntingdon commissioners want more time to consider natural gas lease 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/north-huntingdon-commissioners-want-more-time-to-
consider-natural-gas-lease/ 
 
WKOK: State Announces Natural Gas Impact Fee Disbursements 
https://www.wkok.com/614520-2/  
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Radiation Protection 
 
69 News: Residents, workers near Limerick nuclear plant can get free potassium iodide pills 
https://www.wfmz.com/news/area/southeastern-pa/residents-workers-near-limerick-nuclear-plant-
can-get-free-potassium-iodide-pills/article_7e78c16e-2f45-11ef-ab1b-2b3a2c802e1e.html 
 
 
Vector Management 
 
WICU-TV: Gillibrand Pushes for Funding to Research, Address Tick-Borne Illnesses 
https://www.erienewsnow.com/story/50928588/gillibrand-pushes-for-funding-to-research-address-
tickborne-illnesses 
 
Lancaster Online: Spotted lanternflies arrived in Pa. 10 years ago; here's what experts have learned 
https://lancasteronline.com/features/home_garden/spotted-lanternflies-arrived-in-pa-10-years-ago-
heres-what-experts-have-learned/article_614ac952-2f36-11ef-9ef4-1f025d3c3631.html 
 
 
Waste 
 
Shamokin News-Item: Property owners say dumping along Big Mountain Road has spiked 
https://www.newsitem.com/news/local/property-owners-dumping-along-big-mountain-road-has-
spiked/article_fe4e4610-2e97-11ef-9a08-
8fcd7b7b6a9f.html?utm_source=newsitem.com&utm_campaign=%2Fnewsletters%2Flists%2Fheadlines
%2F%3F-dc%3D1718874048&utm_medium=email&utm_content=headline   
 
 
Water 
 
Butler Eagle: Jackson Township signs on to new stormwater authority 
https://www.butlereagle.com/20240620/jackson-township-signs-on-to-new-stormwater-authority/ 
 
York Dispatch: A spike in usage has Stewartstown asking water users to conserve 
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/news/local/2024/06/21/a-spike-in-usage-has-stewartstown-
asking-water-users-to-conserve/74167115007/ 
 
WGAL: Don't waste water: Stewartstown, York County, enacts voluntary conservation 
https://www.wgal.com/article/stewartstown-york-county-enacts-voluntary-conservation/61197448 
 
WPXI: Large water main break shuts down portion of Penn Hills road 
https://www.wpxi.com/news/local/large-water-main-break-shuts-down-portion-penn-hills-
road/V2XHS23KYRHU3FZKEHI7XBTXU4/   
 
WPXI: New sewer project could stop basements from flooding in Jeannette 
https://www.wpxi.com/news/local/new-sewer-project-could-stop-basements-flooding-
jeannette/D6QT2XL6UNCWJNUBA5CUQMA5KY/  
 
Latrobe Bulletin: LMA prepping for electrical work at wastewater plant 
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https://www.latrobebulletinnews.com/news/local/lma-prepping-for-electrical-work-at-wastewater-
plant/article_49113e14-2d03-11ef-acf6-339c34ecf736.html 
 
Gant News: DuBois City to begin waterline replacement project July 1 
https://gantnews.com/2024/06/21/dubois-city-to-begin-waterline-replacement-project-july-1/  
 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
WTAE: Severe Weather Alert Day: Excessive Heat and Storms 
https://www.wtae.com/article/severe-weather-alert-day-excessive-heat-and-storms/61202756  
 
WPXI: EXCESSIVE HEAT WARNING: Temps in the 90s again with chance for pop-up storms 
https://www.wpxi.com/weather/excessive-heat-warning-temps-90s-again-with-chance-pop-up-
storms/LZWHRXBA7NAMBHC4G7EAY4O3NE/ 
 
Tribune-Democrat: Somerset EMA expands available cooling shelters during heat wave 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/somerset-ema-expands-available-cooling-shelters-during-heat-
wave/article_ac86f812-2f24-11ef-b972-471da9609f1e.html  
 
Observer-Reporter: Beat the heat: Cooling centers offer relief from scorching temps 
https://www.observer-reporter.com/news/local-news/2024/jun/19/beat-the-heat-cooling-centers-
offer-relief-from-scorching-temps/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Pittsburgh cooling centers to remain open through Saturday as high temps continue 
https://www.post-gazette.com/local/city/2024/06/20/cooling-centers-attendance-increase-open-
saturday/stories/202406200080 
 
Post-Gazette: David Fine: How to make Pittsburgh streets better for everyone, not just drivers 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/guest-columns/2024/06/21/david-fine-pittsburgh-complete-
streets-traffic-level-service-parking/stories/202406210025 
 
Centre Daily Times: College Township reviews early sketch plan of Beaver Stadium renovations. What 
we know 
https://www.centredaily.com/news/local/education/penn-state/article289380912.html  
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